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Taylor, Bob (Thune)

From: Beauchamp, Arthur, CIV, WSO-BRAC [Arthur.Beauchamp@wso.whs.mil]

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2005 8:49 AM

To: Taylor, Bob (Thune)

Subject: Phone Follow-Up

Bob,

In response to your phone msg. I'd be interested to hear the feedback from Gen Newton and Commissioner
Skinner. Regarding Admiral Gehman, I don't know when he'll be at the Commission this week. Christine Hill or
her staff will know. But, I did brief him last week on Ellsworth, providing him information papers, etc.,.. If you
abble to speak to him, he should be familiar the recommendations and all concerns/issues, etc. Art

7/20/2006


